
 
 
Report to: Sefton Safer Communities Partnership 
From:   Terms of Reference and Membership 
Date:   19 July 2012 
 
Recommendations 
 
That members of SSCP agree the new Terms of Reference and Membership list to be 
implemented from the next meeting 
 
Introduction 
 
Further to discussions at the previous meeting the draft Terms of Reference and 
Membership have been revised in line with comments raised 
 
Members are asked to agree the proposed Terms of Reference and Membership 
 


